
 

 

 

 

 

 

March/April 2021 

 

Dear Pastor, Local Church, and Supporting Friends,  

Since our last letter, Pastors Medes and Bruno have had their leg operations. Both 
are still in a cast, and we are praying for successful mending. 

I had the privilege of leading Mirkaline (age 24) to Christ a few weeks ago.  For the 
next four weeks, she helped us with a Bible Club in her neighborhood on Saturday 
mornings. She asked us if we could visit her unsaved mother. Although her mother, 
Mrs. Telfort, can neither read nor write, she listened as we presented the Gospel. 
Thankfully, “. . . the same Lord over all is rich unto all that call upon him." Mrs. 
Telfort asked Christ to come into her heart. The next day she, along with three of 
her children, were in our services. 

In January, my lectures for our preacher boys took us through II Corinthians. In 
February, we enjoyed a journey in homiletics. By Easter, two of our men (Eliner 
and Mikensen) will have completed their four-year training.  

Young people continue to be saved in our Junior Church and Bible Clubs. There 
were 11 salvation decisions in Junior Church and 22 in Bible Clubs.  

This missionary update is made possible by the prayers and generosity of 
churches and individuals like you and yours! Thank you for your time and 
investment.  

Respectfully,  

Keith and Theresa Baker 


